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East Coast Antique Tractor Club Winter 2018 Newsletter 
2018 Officers and Directors-Results of Elections 

Officers 
President- Mark Nickerson 
Vice President- Myron Bolton 
2nd Vice President- Jim Rosencrantz 
Secretary- Megan Megrath 
Treasurer- Frank Knowles 
Historian- Gail Eaton 
Directors- 3 for 2018-2019 
Roger LaPlante    Andy O’Book 
Don Sowa     Alternate Director Dan Davis 

     

Thank You! Thank You ! Thank You! Thank You!--------- 
 
To: All members that made the 2017 Deerfield Fair a great success this year. 
The club received $5300.00 for this year’s terrific display. 
 
To: Gail Eaton and Don Sowa for all their hard work putting together the 2017 
Christmas Party. Great decorations, meal, Yankee swap and raffle gifts.  Thank 
you again for all your efforts that made it a very enjoyable party. 

 
Congratulations to 2017 Dave Burchell winners, 

**Myron Bolton and Roger LaPlante** 
 

DON’T LET YOUR DUES LAPSE! 
 
Reminder- Membership renewals are due by the end of 
April to stay current.  A member application is included 

with this newsletter along with one for a friend. 
 

***Go Paperless*** 
Help the club reduce its carbon footprint by 
providing your email address to receive the 

clubs newsletter 
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Upcoming Club Events 
 

Saturday, April  28th , 21 Annual Goudreault Farm Plow Day- rain date Saturday May 5, 
Plaistow, NH, Contact: Megan Megrath at 978-948-2823, or call  the farm 603-382-8298. 
 
Sunday May 13, Kimball Farm Plow Day, Haverhill, MA. Contact Joe Lytle, 978-423-1032 
Saturday, May 19th, Litchfield Plow Day- Charbonneau Farm, Litchfield, NH Contact: 
Brian Matarozzo, 603-235-5780 or Jeff Reynolds 603-401-1783. 
 
Sunday, June 3rd, Spring Tractor Pull and Swap Meet- (Rain or Shine) J.R. Rosencrantz, 
Kensington, NH, Contact: Jim Rosencrantz 603-765-8235 
Saturday, June 16th (tentative date), Marini Farm Strawberry Festival- Ipswich, MA, 
Contact: Megan Megrath, 978-948-2823 
Saturday June 16th Tendercrop Farm Strawberry Festival-Dover NH, Contact Roger 
LaPlante, 207-361-2102 
 

 
2018 Ruth Rosencrantz East Coast   
Antique Tractor Club Scholarship 

  

At the January meeting of the general body club members voted 
unanimously to forgo awarding the 2018 Ruth Rosencrantz 
Scholarship to a club member this year. In lieu of the scholarship this year a 
donation of $500.00 will be made in memory of David Kohlhase, (Ed 
Kohlhase’s grandson) who passed away in a tragic accident on January 17, 
2018.  A scholarship fund has been established in his name and will be 
awarded by Portsmouth High School for PHS students pursuing skilled trades 
careers. 
 
 
 
 
 

2018 Meeting Refreshment Volunteers 
March- The FitzGeralds   April-Gail Eaton and Don Sowa 
May- Bill Cousins and Barry Moore June- Bill Megrath   
JULY-NEED VOLUNTEER   September- NEED VOLUNTEEER 
October-NEED VOLUNTEER  November – Tom  & Nancy Reed 
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For Sale 
 

1936 F-12 International, tires $700.00, tractor free. 
Contact Don Simard 603-235-7317 
 
 
1948 Restored antique Ford 8-N Farm tractor. 3 point hitch, new paint and  
decals, has lights, new tires, front bumper, new battery, new gas tank, 
rebuilt carb, new electronic ignition and coil. A collector’s item, also has a 
block engine heater. Asking $ 4800.00 
Contact: Bill Mugford, Middleton MA 978-774-0262 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

2018  Club Officers 
Mark Nickerson, President 603-772-6017 

Myron Bolton,Vice President 603-303-6798 
Jim Rosencrantz, 2nd Vice President 603-765-8235 

Megan Megrath, Secretary 978-948-2823 
Frank Knowles,Treasurer  603-502-6022 

 Gail Eaton, Historian  603-370-7323 

 

 

”DOING BUSINESS WITH A MEMBER!” 
 

 

  

  


